From:

Christi Grab ¢

Subject: Third reminder: | still have not received any kind of confirmation that Wiener or Weisz has a current oath on file with the SOS

Date: January 18, 2024 at 10:55 AM

To: Weisz, Jason 3 Ao
__v, Davis, Grace ]
Cc: ¢ ) ] /
I —_— —
_ ., SD11.Scheduler@sen.ca.gov, '
Nam, John j Cervinka, Lynne —, Braverman, Sheila

{ _, Ison, Pamela’
Senate Rules Senate.Rules@sen.ca.gov

Dear State Senate Wiener and Atkins Staff:

Still nothing from the Senate Committee on Mr. Wiener’s not Mr. Weisz's oaths. If the oaths existed, the Senate Committee would
have sent them over by now. Without proof of oaths filed, both Mr. Wiener and Mr. Weisz are working unlawfully. Please provide proof
that they have filed current oaths and are working lawfully or that they have resigned no later than 5:00 pm today.

If you need to speak with me, | can be reached at

Regards,

Christine Grab

On Jan 15, 2024, at 3:17 PM, Christi Grab > wrote:

Dear State Senator Scott Weiner Staff and Senate Committee

| have not gotten anything from the Senate Committee as of yet confirming that either Mr.
Wiener or Mr. Weisz has filed an oath with the Secretary of State’s Office.

Please provide me proof that Mr. Wiener is working lawfully with a current oath of office no
later than 5:00 pm today. Ms. Pferrerkorn, if your statement that Mr. Wiener does have a
current oath on file with the SOS is true, then | suggest that you take matters into your own
hands and send it over yourself as the Senate Committee has stopped responding to me
altogether.

Regards,

Christine Grab




